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Dear SOHO resident, 
 
London Health Sciences Centre has recently awarded a contract to Budget Demolition 
who will complete the final phase of the decommissioning of the former South Street 
Hospital buildings. This work involves demolition of the buildings on the north side of 
South Street, excluding the Health Services Building and former War Memorial 
Children’s Hospital.  
 
You will notice fences being erected around the buildings in the coming days. 
Decommissioning and demolition are expected to take approximately a year to 
complete. 
 
During the demolition, we expect that there may be some disruption to the normal 
flow of traffic around the South St./Colborne St./Hill St. area. There may also be an 
increase in noise during certain phases of demolition. The health and safety of SOHO 
residents, and of all Londoners, is a top priority for us and the demolition of these 
buildings will be planned and monitored carefully. 
 
To learn more about the impact of the decommissioning and the future of the lands, 
please visit the LHSC website (www.lhsc.on.ca/SSHdemo) which will be updated 
throughout the demolition process. If you have any questions or concerns please 
contact the South Street Hospital Decommissioning community line at 519-685-8383. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work to finalize the 
decommissioning and demolition of the South Street Hospital buildings.  
 
Regards, 

 
 
 

Dipesh Patel 
Vice President, Facilities Management 
London Health Sciences Centre 
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